
NOTICE 

 

The Bank Account number of the pensioners has already been updated by the Banks, 

but some of the pensioners have not intimate their updated Bank Account to this office.  

As a consequence, their old account number containing 3 /4 digits are only available 

with this office which may cause disruption in disbursement of monthly pension by the Bank 

due to mismatch of account number. 

Therefore, pensioners who have not intimated their updated Bank Account Number 

to this office are requested to send their updated Bank Account no. with a copy of first page 

of their Bank Pass and PPO book to ensure seamless disbursement of their monthly pension. 


